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Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 8 Term 3 2015 

Students conducted experiments last week about evaporation. We saw what happens to 
different solids and liquids when they are left in the sun. We predicted what would happen 
to water poured on concrete in the shade and in the sun. We predicted how fast water 
would evaporate from different shaped containers. And we predicted what effects colour 
might have on how fast water evaporates. Sherahni predicted correctly that water in a black 
cup would evaporate fastest. We saw that this was true.  We were surprised to see that wa-
ter in a yellow cup evaporated slowest. 

Dear Parents and Families, We were lucky to have Br 
Berkeley here last week to help solve our many computer 
problems. He did a great job and has prepared the bank of 
computers that we wish to have for community use. I 
would like to discuss how we can organise for when and 
how people can use these computers at our next School 
and Community meeting on Tuesday. I urge people to 
come to have a say. No –one came to the last meeting and 
we need to talk about how the community wants to cele-
brate the 25th anniversary of Wanalirri Catholic School. 

7 Sept  
Playgroup TODAY! 

8 Sept 
School Community Meeting  
10.30am 

9 Sept  10 Sept 11 Sept 

14 Sept  15 Sept -25th anniv Photo 
Workshopping this week 

16 Sept Playgroup 8.30-
10.00am 

17 Sept Mt 
Barnett 25th 

18 Sept 
Cross Country 
Mt Barnett 

21 Sept PestTreatment of 
school buildings. No chil-
dren on site after 1.30pm. 

22 Sept 23 Sept Playgroup 8-9am 
Open Day 9 am 

24 Sept 25 Sept Last day 
of term. 

Monday October 12 
Classes resume for Term 4 

13 Oct 14 Oct 15 Oct 16 Oct 

More visitors! 

School Community Meeting: Tuesday September 8th at 10.30am.  



Focus  
on  

Junior Primary 

This week in Kindy and Junior Primary, 
Jack and Keiran learned “Little Miss Muf-
fet”, made art with water prints, looked 
for BIG and small things, read lots of sto-
ries and used playdough to write their 
names. Travis joined us on Friday for his 
first day of Kindy! 


